
 

 

 

      

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

            

    

                      

The Rosewood Echo  

Dates for the diary 
 

 

Last day of term 19th July  
 

GCSE results day 24th Aug 
 

Inset days 1st / 4th Sep  
 

First day of term 5th Sep 
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This term at The Rosewood School…..  (it’s been a busy one!) 
 

We said goodbye to our wonderful Year 11’s at Leybourne and 

Canterbury and wished them all the best for their future.  
 

Staplehurst held their Summer Fete and raised an incredible £170 

for Buttercups Sanctuary for Goats and Happy Endings Rescue. 
 

Leybourne pupils completed a sponsored walk to raise a 

fantastic £96.70 for Star Kids! 
 

We had guest speakers from the Bank of England and Kent Fire & 

Rescue, and of course Hannah Forbes and Gok Wan joined us to 

talk about their life and experiences.  
 

Sports Day – well done to the Yellow team! Craig said “unreal 

effort and enthusiasm today! It was a great time for the students, 

and it was great to see them all mixing and smiling!”  
 

Character Day – great way to end the term! It’s clear from the 

photos that pupils and staff had a great day rock climbing, 

segwaying and on the sky line. 

 

Well done to Ed for championing the Rights Respecting  
School Award 

 
Ed expressed a big thanks to everyone involved in the  
accreditation visit: all staff and pupils made a fantastic  
representation of our school. 
  
Congratulations as well to everyone else in the Rosewood school community for 
all the excellent work that you do which has contributed to this recognition.  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 
Rob and his wife on the safe arrival of baby Henry 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

As we come to the end of another remarkable academic year at 

The Rosewood School, we would like to take a moment to reflect 

and celebrate the incredible accomplishments of our pupils and 

staff. 
We extend our heartfelt appreciation to our dedicated teachers 

and staff, as well as our supportive parents and carers; we 

appreciate your continuous support.  As we enter the summer break, 

we encourage everyone to relax and hopefully enjoy some sunshine! 
 

Have a safe, joyful, and refreshing summer break, and we look 

forward to seeing you in September! 

 

See All Staff Google Drive for pics! 

https://www.facebook.com/ButtercupsSanctuaryforGoats?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZVSux1DDgisCUNEJxoJfw92cSQ9KeuLHw09qqM_n-Eixa38E_weKxhYK0mfGIBkln4r4-cOBpP03Xt8X0OlFh7_5099-WyxqZPTBj3n374hVKpbh0SOQOcIoKC5qz0Uen614bwsXxLP-9hRqjOOY4yeoBee0lw_L4IhsT196HDzgO1h7pX3jcZ1VbBNwpkxdCg&__tn__=-%5dK-R
https://www.facebook.com/HappyEndingsRescue?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZVSux1DDgisCUNEJxoJfw92cSQ9KeuLHw09qqM_n-Eixa38E_weKxhYK0mfGIBkln4r4-cOBpP03Xt8X0OlFh7_5099-WyxqZPTBj3n374hVKpbh0SOQOcIoKC5qz0Uen614bwsXxLP-9hRqjOOY4yeoBee0lw_L4IhsT196HDzgO1h7pX3jcZ1VbBNwpkxdCg&__tn__=-%5dK-R
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Support Line can offer the 

help you need, whether you 

have home, family or work 

problems: 

 

Work Experience 
 

Since February of this year 46 pupils have participated in work experience at 
The Rosewood School.  
 

We have been asking pupils for feedback and we are pleased to be able to 
share some of their comments with you: 
  
‘I really enjoyed working in the coffee shop and I found it really helpful to 
improve my social skills and to see how it is working with other people’ 
(Bulunga) 
‘I’ve learnt how to make all kinds of coffees and you learn more about how you 
can work on your social skills by serving the people that come in’ (Bulunga) 
‘I’ve learnt that I am good at teaching other people how to make all the coffees, 
and how confident I am with making them and selling them’ (Bulunga) 
‘I have learnt that I have a big enjoyment for making meals and cooking, and 
that I may want to cook a lot more in the future.’ (The Vine) 
‘I enjoyed it and I have learnt to communicate and listen better’ (City View 
Nursery) 
 

Thank you to all staff for supporting and encouraging pupils during their work 
experience.  

                                      

  Puzzle Corner 

 

 

 

 

 

Across: 2. Joss, 5. Bulunga, 6. Ceremony, 9. UNICEF  Down: 1. Food, 3. Socials, 4. Wellbeing, 7. Exam, 8. Henry 

  

  

  

 

Testimonials 

 

 Thank you so much to each 

and every member of staff. 

The compassion and 

understanding you show our 

children is unconditional, you 

really are miracle workers xx 

(Parent) 

Rosewood saved A. We will 

be forever grateful to you 

all  

I am beyond grateful! Thank 

you for everything you have 

done for S  

 

  Care 

   
Gok said afterwards what a 

pleasure it was and hoped 

he helped in some small 

way.  

It was very humbling for all 

of us, and as you’ll see 

from Gok’s Instagram post, 

it will stay with him for a 

long time. Keep up the 

great work, you’re 

all heroes for what you do. 

 

 

 


